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Term 1 Sapsasa Results
Week 5 Friday 3rd of March, Modbury South had one student participate in the Tea Tree Gully,
Salisbury & Para District Sapsasa Swimming Carnival held at Waterworld. Ava W nominated for 2
events which were the Open Girls 100m Freestyle and the 50m Freestyle in her age group. Ava’'s
mum provided the following statement;

“Her first race was the 100m Freestyle. After a great dive start, a hard and fast first lap she was
coming second, she got overtaken at the turn but managed to hold on to 3rd place. A pretty good
race considering she hasn’t swim competitively in nearly a year. Unfortunately, due to the meet
running ahead of schedule we missed the marshalling call for her 2nd race which was the 50m
Freestyle. She was absolutely shattered. I believe she would have placed in that race as well...”




Sapsasa Athletics
Week 9 Tuesday 28th of March, Modbury South
participated in the Tea Tree Gully Sapsasa Athletics
carnival at Bulkana Oval, Banksia Park.
Modbury South had 16 students compete in a range
of track and field events. These events were the
100m sprint, 200m, 400m, 800m, high jump, long
jump, discus and shot put. Notable individual
achievements on the day were:

Jaxon finished 3rd in the 2012 Boys 400m with
a time of 101.93 seconds.

Nataniel finished 5th in the 2012 Boys High
Jump with a height of 105cm.

Max qualified for the 200m final.

Miki qualified for the 200m final.
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HOUSE
COLOURS

All students are allocated a House colour at Modbury South. The four House
Teams are Aroona Red, Parcoola Blue, Eringa Green and Dampier Yellow. In week
8, Tuesday 2Ist of March, Modbury South inducted the House Leaders for 2023.

Congratulations to our 8 inductees.




